
 

 

 
 

Delegate Shane Pendergrass 

Chairman, House Health and Government Operations Committee 

Annapolis, MD 

 

HB 516- St. Mary’s County Human Relations Commission – Equal Treatment 

SUPPORT 

 

Dear Chairman Pendergrass and Members of the Committee, 

 

HB 516 amends the language of the St. Mary’s County Human Relations Commission, bringing it in line 

with the federal, State, and local laws and regulations related to discrimination in housing, education, 

employment, and public accommodations. 

 

The St. Mary’s County Board of County Commissioners support this bill, and the St. Mary’s County 

Delegation supports HB 516 by a unanimous vote. We ask that the committee give HB 516 a favorable 

report. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Matt Morgan 

Chair, St. Mary’s County Delegation 

 
 


